
ONA 

 

ONA had a busy March and early April.   

 

During its March 25
th

 meeting Rev. Bob Lane from 1
st 

Church of Windsor, Rev. Van Parker from 

Center Church in Hartford, and Rev. Micki Nunn-Miller from Cornwall UCC spoke to the 

Committee about their and their congregation’s experiences with the ONA process.   

 

On April 6
th

, Jonathan and Donna gave an extremely well attended (50 attendees) second hour 

program in the Chapel on “Different ways we read the Bible.” A video will soon be available in 

the ONA Lending Library for those who were unable to attend the program. 

 

Our next second hour program is “The Bible, Gays, Straights and You.”  By the time you read 

this, it will have been held in the Chapel on April 27
th

.  Rev. Dr. Wayne Rollins is the program 

leader.  A full description of the program can be found on the ONA website. 

 

Our committee  has created a Lending Library.  It can be found in the hallway outside the Fiorilli 

Room.  It has most of the content from the ONA web site as well as books and other materials 

that can be borrowed. A sign out sheet is located in the bottom of the cabinet. As mentioned 

above, a video of the April 6
th

 program will be available there as soon as it is finished.  A video 

of the April 27
th

 program is also planned for the Library.  If anyone would like to lend materials 

to the library, please see Gail Hall or Steve Smith. 

 

Much of the Committee’s activities is recorded on the Church’s web site.  Please visit us at 

http://rhccucc.org/new_design/ona/index.html 

 

 


